
A Resolution of the Commissioners’ Court 

of 

Kendall County, Texas 

April 9, 2007 
 

 

Whereas:  Kendall County has been declared a Priority Groundwater Management 

Area (PGMA) by the Texas Commission of Environmental Quality (TCEQ), and 

 

Whereas:  The orderly development of the area and our watersheds is of concern not 

only to Kendall County, but to all counties that are within a PGMA, and 

 

Whereas:  Without adequate development regulations, these areas may be developed in 

ways that endanger public water supplies and interfere with the proper use of the area to 

the detriment of the public health, safety, morals, and general welfare, and 

 

Whereas:  Representative Patrick Rose of District 45 has introduced HB 3447, on 

behalf of all counties that lie within a PGMA, that would empower those counties, 

including Kendall County, to adequately plan and manage future growth within the 

boundaries of a PGMA 

 

Therefore:  The Commissioners’ Court of Kendall County pray to the honorable 

members of the 80th Legislature of the Great Republic of Texas to use your powers, and 

influence to ensure that HB 3447 becomes the law of our great state. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                ________________________ 

Gaylan Schroeder, County Judge 

 

 

 

 

________________________                                                    ______________________ 

        Ann Reissig,                                                                           Gene Miertschin 

Commissioner, Precinct 1                                                       Commissioner, Precinct 2 

           

 

 

 

________________________                                                   ______________________ 

        Darrel L. Lux                                                                              Kenneth Rusch 

Commissioner, Precinct 3                                                             Commissioner, Precinct 4 

 


